
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE! 
We have been celebrating Christmas this week with lots of exciting things going on! 

Earlier on in the week, we visited the Sub Rooms to watch Robin Hood, Amethyst class did a reverse  
advent calendar for the Stroud Foodbank and all of the classes been busy making some  

beautiful Christmas crafts. 
Today we finished off the festivities with  a yummy Christmas Lunch! 

 
We would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you all back in the  

New Year on Tuesday 7th January 2025! 



 

20th December 2024 
School and Governor Contact 
(01453 764400) 
Parentline Plus Helpline 
( 0808 800 2222) 
School Nurse Contact 
( 0300 421 8959) 
www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

Dates for your diary 
 January 

6th INSET DAY 

7th  First Day of Term 3 

8th Height, Weight & Vision  
Screening (R & Y6 only) 

16th  Young Voices 

 February 

14th Last Day of Term 3 

AGM 
AGM minutes are now available on the school website. 
 
Thank you! 
The PTFA would like to thank each and every one of you for 
your support over the last year. We have raised an incredible 
amount so far, and hope to keep the momentum going into 
2025! To everyone that volunteers and helped in any way and to 
those who attended our events, a heartfelt thankyou. 
 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 2025! 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

